Dear Lawmakers- Please Strongly SUPPORT SB 2307 to remove pornographic books from our libraries! These children are God's gifts to us to nurture and protect. Mark 10:14-16"Let the little children come to Me, and do not forbid them; for such is the kingdom of God. Assuredly, I say to you, whoever does not receive the kingdom of God as a little child will by no means enter it." And He took them up in His arms, laid His hands on them, and blessed them. This bill is all about innocent children and not librarians. An animal even knows to protect its young. These sexualized books have no place in our school libraries! They belong in an adult bookstore not for little children to be looking at! What ever happened to Cat in the Hat, Dick and Jane, Old Yeller? Aren't these the types of books that even our grandparents grew up with?! They

would roll over in their graves if they knew the kind of garbage that kids even in preschool are exposed to! Recently, just saw an email of books that kindergarten age kids were exposed to and they contained naked people in bondage gear and they were in a pride parade kind! Stop the sexulization of our children! Do we have a bunch of pedophiles wanting this?! Isaiah 5:20- Woe to those who call evil good and good evil, who put darkness for light, and light for darkness. Because anyone wanting these horrible materials available to kids must be and pretty sick and twisted individuals! Please SUPPORT SB2307 and have a backbone and stand up for our children!